
Imagist Designs 

243-12 Forest Hill Ave 

1(243)299-0016 

 

 

 

Hello Mr.Anderson, 

 

As a longtime client for us we not only value your business but want to thank you for 

your commitment to us at Imagist Designs. We work hard to ensure our clients have the 

best options and service available. With that said it has come to our attention that you 

have not yet renewed your yearly contract for us as your designated webmaster team.  

 

As company policy we strictly follow a system of release before finally relinquishing 

hold of the site and domain from our network. We try to give as much time as possible 

for our clients who may be experiencing financial difficulties while at the same time 

managing our case load. 

 

The site will remain up for approximately 5 days before our sever access is cut to your 

domain. After which if unpaid you will have to pay an additional $100 late charge in 

order for us to reinstall your website www.AndersonYachts.com. You will have 

approximately 15 days from today before all files involving the site and domain will be 

released. Within this time frame we hope to hear from you and if possible a hold can be 

placed on your domain so that you may not lose it.  

 

The rate at which we hold domains would be $15 a month. For us to maintain the data 

and files for the site would be an additional one time $100 fee. We understand how 

important your website is to your business one of the options listed can be worked out 

within the proper deadline. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       Tashaun Hester 
       Lead director of NYC Imagist Design  


